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Friday, December 5, 2020, 5:40pm, News Release no. 166 
Coronavirus COVID-19 
 
UPDATE ON TESTING OF CREW, U.S. SEAFOODS F/V LEGACY: Staff from the IFHS Clinic 
completed testing today for the crew of U.S. Seafoods’ fishing vessel Legacy. An additional 22 
individuals have tested positive for COVID-19, resulting in 24 positive cases out of the 25 crew 
members on board. 
 
All crew members remain on board, with the one negative individual segregated from the 
remaining crew.  
 
Planning for next steps is in process between U.S. Seafoods and personnel from the IFHS Clinic 
and State of Alaska Public Health.  
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